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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar to ASEAN
presents its compliments to the ASEAN Secretariat in Jakarta, and has the honour to
enclose herewith the letter from Union Minister for National Planning and Economic
Development of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar addressed to Secretary-
General of ASEAN notifying the completion of the internal procedures for the
Agreement on Investment under the Framework Agreement on Comprehensive
Economic Cooperation between the Association of Southeast Asian Nations and the
Republic of India, in accordance with the Article 30 (1) of the said Agreement.

The Permanent Mission of Myanmar has further the honour to seek the kind
assistance of the ASEAN Secretariat in conveying the attached letter to its highest
destination.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar to ASEAN
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the ASEAN Secretariat the assurances of
its highest consideration.

Jakarta, |3 May 2015
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THE GOVERNMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE UNION OF MYANMAR

MINISTRY OF NATIONAL PLANNING AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

Our Ref: AhMaSa 1/3/9 (2394 /2015)
=~
Date: 28  April 2015

H.E. Le Luong Minh
Secretary-General of ASEAN
ASEAN Secretariat

Dear Excellency,

Subject:  Notification for Completion of the Internal Procedures for the
Agreement on Investment under the Framework Agreement on
Comprehensive Economic Cooperation between the Association
of Southeast Asian Nations and the Republic of India '

With reference to the Article 30 (1) of the Agreement on Investment
under the Framework Agreement on Comprehensive Economic Cooperation
between the Association of Southeast Asian Nations and the Republic of
India, I am pleased to notify that Myanmar has completed the internal

procedures for the entry into force of the said agreement.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

(Dr. Kan Zaw)
Union Minister
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